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2013 Amendment to 2010 RMPU Implementation 

Status Report-June 2014 

 

Schedule: 

 

 

Status: 

Determine Need and Refine Production Sustainability Projects 
Effort is underway.  JCSD is the lead on this and is working with IEUA, Ontario, MVWD, FWC to 
refine sustainability project options.  The DYY program presents some opportunities, as does the 
CDA, and supplies from Riverside.   

Contact Sand and Gravel Companies 
The effort to have material removed from Turner Basin is nearly complete.  To move material from 
other basins is it necessary to first complete the Preliminary Design Report to allow for an 
assessment of volume of material available for removal.  A site-specific characterization is of soils is 
also required.  Preliminary contact with sand and gravel companies has been made and there is 
interest; there are a number of considerations to be addressed since these companies prefer not to 
be tied to an IEUA/WM schedule, rather they would prefer to be driven by the needs of 
development-related construction projects. 

Develop WM and IEUA Yield Enhancement Project Implementation Agreement 
Draft contract has been developed and is expected to be considered by both IEUA and WM Board 
in July 2014. 
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Consider AP New Yield Cost Allocation Agreement 
Appropriative Pool has considered in November 2013 and again April 2014.  The item will be 
brought back to the Appropriative Pool in July or August 2014. 

Develop Flood Control and Water Conservation Agreement 
IEUA and WM have met and exchanged correspondence with San Bernardino County Flood 
Control District to expand the Four Party Agreement to include all facilities necessary for RMPU 
Implementation.  IEUA and WM have also met with CBWCD to discuss the CBWCD facilities that 
are involved in the RMPU Implementation. 

Agreement with Property Owners 
Contact with SBCFCD and CBWCD has been made through above-mentioned process.  A letter 
has been sent to the City of Fontana regarding possible collaboration on the Sierra Basin project.  
IEUA is working with CSI on a wastewater issue and is discussing the potential of using that basin 
for the project contemplated in the RMPU. 

Monitoring, Reporting, and Accounting Long-Term Average Net New Stormwater Recharge 
CBWM will prepare a workflow process to gather and process the stormwater recharge information, 
and will implement as soon as possible in the FY 2014/15.  

 


